
REQUESTS FOR PROPOSALS 
2021-134 

 
Kitsap County Public Works Sewer Utility Division 

Silverdale Pump Stations 19 and 31 Upgrades 

Special Inspection and Testing Services 

RESPONSE DEADLINE: Thursday August 26 @ 3:00 PM 

 
The Kitsap County Board of Commissioners have received sealed bids for the construction of the 
Silverdale Pump Stations 19 and 31 Upgrades project located in Silverdale, WA.  A contractor’s 
notice to proceed with construction is expected to be issued early September 2021.  The 
engineers’ estimate for construction is approximately $4.75 million with an estimated construction 
period of 13 months. Kitsap County is seeking Special Inspections and Materials Testing and 
requisite laboratory work to ensure that the materials and workmanship on the project comply with 
the specifications, drawings and all applicable codes. 

Complete RFP information can be found online at 
https://www.kitsapgov.com/das/Pages/Online-Bids.aspx. For questions contact 

Glen McNeill at 360-337-4789 or gsmcneill@co.kitsap.wa.us 
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